
 

 
 

 

 
A few updates and reminders before we head into Spring Break: 
 

• First of all, I am very happy to let you know that I will continue to be part of the Berkshire Park community for a 
little bit longer after the break. It has been such a pleasure to be here, so I am honoured for the gift of a bit 
more time. Ms. Turner and I will continue to work together as she transitions in as principal; we both want the 
process to be as smooth as possible. We will provide updates on the transition as we have them.  

 

• A continued reminder about drop-off and pick-up protocols: 
o Be respectful of our neighbours and their property; please do not park on driveways 

or lawns. Please also do not leave any of your litter or property on theirs 
o Keep moving in the drop-off zone; this is not a place to park or get out of your 

vehicle; when the drop-off zone is not moving, it creates HUGE problems on 94th Ave 
o We have volunteer student traffic monitors who will remind you to keep moving 

and to stay in your vehicles; please be respectful of their requests 
o With the weather improving, please walk to school if you are able; that makes it 

better for everyone and the environment 
 

• We are continuing to look for a temporary crossing guard in the mornings (8:10-8:40) and after school (2:20-
2:50). If you are able to help out for some days and times, please contact the school office.  

  

• Ready, Set, Learn – Here is a link to our RSL presentation: 
https://sway.office.com/5MhMi7U9GVB1RA3V?ref=Link If you have a 3 or 4 year old in your household and did 
not previously fill in the form for an RSL book and package, please contact the school office as we have a few 
packages available. 

 

• Spring break is March 14-25. We hope all of our families have a wonderful break and may it be exactly what you 
need it to be – a gift of family time, relaxation, and adventures. Have fun and see you on March 28th! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
10 Report Cards #2 
11 PAC Snack Day 
14-25  Spring Break – No School 
28 School Reopens 
31  Class Photo Day 
31 PAC Meeting 7pm 
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